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STORM & FLOOD UPDATE 
 

Last Tuesday 20/04/15 we were hit with a 

very large storm which effected the Central 

Coast and Hunter Valley areas. The storm 

had torrential rain and massive winds, as 

well as mass flooding. We did have some 

properties experience some damage, but 

not too many which is always good news.  I 

have included some images for you to see. 

All of our phone & electricity services are 

now back & working again, which makes 

things a lot easier.  

 

I am very pleased to say that our team 

handled the crisis situation very well, and 

responded immediately to the calls for help 

from your tenants. We had some tenants 

stranded by the flood waters at Gillieston 

Heights, and we were fortunate to have the 

SES delivery our food drop to them (as you 

can imagine 7 days of not being able to 

leave the town, the residents were running 

short on food and essential supplies).  

 

We are all very thankful to the SES, police, 

fire, energy companies, other many required 

services.  

A big thank you to everyone for sending in their 

wonderful Colouring in entries for our Easter 

Holiday competition. The office looked very bright 

and happy.  

 

It was difficult keeping the team away from the 

chocolate. But they managed OK. A big 

Congratulations to Xavier who was drawn out as 

the lucky winner. We do hope you enjoyed & 

shared the basket full of yummy chocolate.  




